
   
Kilkenny County Council 

 
Section 75 of the Roads Act, 1993 

 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROADS 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the intention of Kilkenny County Council to close to traffic 
the following public road within the Piltown Municipal District commencing Wednesday, 

5th May, 2021 to facilitate essential track maintenance works being undertaken by Irish Rail 
at the following location:- 
 
Road to be Closed Diversion Routes Proposed Duration 

of Closure 

 

R704 at Level 

Crossing, New Ross 

Road, Mullinavat – 

from junction with 
the R448 to 
junction with the 
M9 Motorway 

 

 

Non-HGV R704 traffic to/from New Ross to divert via 

L3424 & L3420 

 

Please note:  

Due to low bridge on the L3424, HGVs to divert via 

M9 & R448 
 

 

From:  

8pm on Wednesday, 

5th May, 2021 

 

To:       

6am on Thursday,  

6th May, 2021 

 

  
Alternative routes will be clearly signposted. 
 
Any person objecting to the proposed temporary closure of this road may lodge 
their objection in writing to the undersigned not later than 5.00pm on Thursday, 
15th April, 2021. 
 
 
Tim Butler 
Director of Services, 
Corporate & Infrastructure. 
 


